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PZU/03/2022 

 

 

Mr. Tomas Eriksson, IFF President  

Mr. John Liljelund, IFF Secretary General  

 

On behalf of the Polish Floorball Federation and the whole Floorball Community in Poland, we would like to 

declare that in the face of the Russian unprecedented aggression against Ukraine, we do not see any possibility 

of participation in a tournament in which the Russian National Team will also be a participant.  

We cannot remain indifferent to the human tragedies that are currently happening in Ukraine and in no way 

accept the actions of Russian Federation in this independent country. We are convinced that any possible 

sanction imposed on Russian Federation, including the area of sport, will open the eyes of the Russian society to 

the anti-human actions of their authorities.  

In view of the above, we call on the International Floorball Federation to take decisive steps towards the 

Floorball Federation Of Russia. 

Let us stand together in the solidarity towards our friends from Ukraine. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Janusz Sternicki 

President of Polish Floorball Federation 

 


